
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 1/25/2011 10:00:23 AM
To: 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: checking in

Hi Paul, I just wanted to check in on your thoughts about the Hill letter and any further directives as a 
result of it. With 2/1 fast approaching, I want to be able to re-direct efforts if necessary. Thoughts?

Thanks,
Trina
415-722-6504
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